PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR:

From
THe PrincipaL anp Vice-CHANCELLOR,
McGice UniversiTy,

MonTREAL

SIR ARTHUR W. CURRIE, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

January 25th, 1929,

ittee,
rooke St. East,

Cue.

ur circular letter of January

0
<ord addressed to Sir

r Arthur Currie has been
received,

I regret to have to inform you
that Sir Arthur is now travelling abroad and

is not expected to return to Montreal for some
months.

Yours faithfully,

/

Secretary to the Principal.




